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Proposal to Adopt Federal Election Commission Policy for Amending 
State Instructions to Reflect State Law  

Offered by Vice-Chair Caroline C. Hunter 
 
 The Office of Election Administration has requested a Commission vote on all 
changes to the form, from the initial development of the national mail voter registration 
form in 1993 to the present.  Yet changes to State law that, in turn, require changes to the 
State information on the national form are beyond the control of the Commission.  
Therefore, the Office of Election Administration proposes that, in the future, all changes 
to State information be completed without a formal Commission vote.  The Office of 
Election Administration will notify the Commission via Information Bulletin as such 
changes are made.  This will enable our office to more quickly update the form for 
changes in State information. 
 
 The Office of Election Administration will continue to submit for Commission 
vote all other applicable changes, such as revisions to the postcard application or to the 
parts of the instructions that are not State specific. 
 
 


